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At Knights Care we understand that choosing a care home for a
family member can be a difficult choice and we want to take this
opportunity to say thank you to the families who have entrusted us
with the care of their loved one at Branthwaite. 
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Official Newsletter of Branthwaite Care Home

A message from Laura Willows, Home Manager

“We have been working hard these past few
months to implement positive change and ensure
we are providing each resident with the
opportunity to get the most out of each day and
to ensure the highest quality of care is received
by all. In light of this, I want to take this
opportunity to share with you a recap on all of
the great things that have been happening within
the home recently, and invite you to join us for
some exciting upcoming events”
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Business Updates - Sensory Room Refurbishment 
The sensory room located on the second floor has been undergoing a makeover
these past few weeks. The aim is to create a calming, comfortable and stimulating
safe space for residents to benefit from. The refurb is nearly complete, check out
the progress so far:
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Business Updates - New Staff Uniforms
We are excited to share that following feedback regarding uniforms, all
staff will be receiving new work attire.



PAGE 02
PAGE 04

What Happened in August

Baking

Owl Adventure
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What Happened in August 

Animal Therapy

 Games & Fun
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What Happened in August 

Day Trip


